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October 26,  2014 

 
Dear Mr Chandra Handa, 
 
On behalf of Campus des Nations, I would like to thank you for the marvellous keynote lecture and 
workshops on gifted education, differentiation and creativity that you delivered for our teachers on the 
17th of October.  
 
It was an honour for us to listen to you and work with you on such important themes. The challenge 
now is for us to ensure that we build on the first steps you have taken with us and to monitor the 
development of genuinely collaborative, forward-looking and learner-centred practice. 
 
We will all look back on the day with a sense of inspiration and magic. Your larger-than-life presence, 
powerful oratory and innovative approach to learning made all of us reflect deeply on our purpose as 
educators. 
 
With kind regards and sincere admiration, 
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